Steven Seee

From: Sarah Phillips <phillips_sarah@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 7:20 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Bill H-5351

February 25, 2025

To Clerk Steve Sepe and whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to advocate how important aestheticians working in a clinical setting play a role in the
subspecialties of dermatology. I'm a patient and former colleague of Mary Polizzi whom | have known since March 2022.
She has not only made a positive impact on my life but to many others through healing and rejuvenating their skin. As an
aesthetician, they physically improve your skin providing specialized skin care treatments while mentally helping
patients fee! more comfortable and confident. Also, they can assist with any pre or post surgical care to assist in
improving patients outcomes. Before being a patient of Mary, my skin suffered from acne, rosacea and
hyperpigmentation but because of her knowledgeable treatments - my skin concerns and worries are gone. As a former
colleague, | witnessed multiple occasions of Mary working with the dermatologists within in office to provide their
mutual patients only the best care. Mary Polizzi has a significant amount of knowledge and experience within the field
which allows patients to feel completely comfortable and trust her skin health expertise.

Thank you,

Sarah Philiips

26 Saint James Street
West Warwick, Rl 02893



